
 
 
Dear Artful Patron: 
 
The 62nd Annual Halifax Art Festival has grown to become a premier event in the Central Florida area, 
attracting over 30,000 people to downtown Daytona Beach to shop over 200 juried artists and artisans. 
The Guild of the Museum of Arts and Sciences (MOAS) designed the Patron Program to reward and 
support the Festival’s participants.  
 
The Halifax Art Festival (HAF) is a totally volunteer organization, but the cost of running the festival 
continues to rise.  We are reaching out to you for your tax-deductible donation to become a “Patron” or 
an “Artful Friend” of the Festival. A Patron will receive one-half of their donation back in “Patron 
Dollars” which can be spent with any of the participants during HAF.  If you wish to be identified as an 
“Artful Friend”, all of your donation will be used to cover the costs of HAF and/or given in our annual 
donation to MOAS.  
  
For your participation, you will be invited to our Patron Parties, enjoy a special Patron Relaxation Station 
during HAF, and your name, or business will be listed in our publications for the 62nd Halifax Art Festival. 
 
Patron donations are accepted starting at $200.00.  Artful Friend donations are accepted starting at 
$100.00. All money raised benefits the Museum of Arts & Sciences, the Charles and Linda Williams 
Children’s Museum and the Cici and Hyatt Brown Museum of Art.  Please make your check payable to 
“MOAS Guild” and mail to the address below. For additional information, call Sherry Erbe at 
386.679.8534 or email: jobe896@aol.com 
 

THANK YOU ON BEHALF OF THE 2024 HALIFAX ART FESTIVAL 
November 2 and 3, 2024 

Beach Street, Daytona Beach, Florida 
 

Please send your check to: Halifax Art Festival Patron Chair Sherry Erbe 
231 Riverside Drive    Unit #407 

Holly Hill, Fl. 32117 
 
 
 
 

The Museum of Arts & Sciences is a designated 501[c]3 tax-exempt charitable organization, Pursuant to Chapter 212, Florida 
Statues.  Florida Registration #CH-1851.  All donations are tax deductible if appropriate for your company. (A copy of the official 
registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services State of Florida.  Registration 
does not imply endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the State.) 


